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SUNSHINE NOTICE  

  

PRESS RELEASE  

  

  

March 12, 2021 

  

  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Washington Township Board of Education 

meetings scheduled for 2021 will return to being held in the Eileen Abbott Central 

Administration Building, 206 E. Holly Avenue, Sewell, New Jersey, starting with the Work 

Session which is being held on Thursday, March 18, 2021.   Board meetings no longer will be 

held virtually on the WebEx platform.  However, meetings will still be made available live via 

the District’s YouTube channel.  Direct links to the live meetings will be advertised on our 

website and social media accounts on the day of each meeting.  Our website address is wtps.org. 

 

 THE EXECUTIVE SESSIONS will begin at 6:30 p.m. 

  

THE OPEN WORK SESSIONS AND REGULAR SESSIONS will begin at 7:00 p.m.   

  

THE BOARD may adjourn into Executive Session at any time.  

  

FORMAL OFFICIAL ACTION may be taken on items brought before the Board.  

   

 
      ________________________________________ 

      Janine M. Wechter, CPA 

School Business Administrator/ 

      Board Secretary 


